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21st November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Morton’s Got Talent 
 
Congratulations! I am delighted to inform you that your child has been cast to take part in our talent show Morton’s 
Got Talent.  The show will take place on Wednesday, 6th December at 6.00pm.  
 
Students have been working exceptionally hard and it is shaping up to be a fantastic show.  Tickets are now available 
via Parent Pay and all are welcome to attend.  
 
To ensure a smooth running of the show, I have outlined a few key points to note: 
 

• Please ensure your child arrives back at school between 5.00pm - 5.15pm. Please note, audience doors will 

not open until nearer the start time. 

• Please ensure your child is dressed in their costume or agreed clothing.  If your child is not sure what to 

wear, please ask them to see Mrs Robinson. 

• If you are unable to attend, please ensure arrangements have been made for your child to go home.  

• If you are attending and need seats with easy accessibility, please contact the school to reserve these direct. 

 

The show will last around 1½ hours, with an interval in the middle where refreshments will be available.  Please note 
we will only be able to accept cash payments. 
  
If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the Academy.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

   Mrs Robinson 

 
Mrs H Robinson 
Head of Performing Arts 
 
 

 


